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                                      _____________________________________________________

Monthly Director’s Report
January 3, 2023
Incidents:
No Incidents. 
Training
Training last month consisted of a work day at PTFD.  Training for this month will be on the 11th at PTFD.  The team will be focusing on collapse rescue refresher along with the new accountability system.

The SWR team will have their swim test in February.  Location TBD.
Equipment:
 New Rope Equipment (Rope, and Webbing).
Budget:

See Treasurer’s Report
Other:
March Collapse Scenario is still in the works. Meeting is set for January 12th to discuss and finalize the scenario.


SWR will be evaluated for MABAS validation in the fall.  Dates TBD.  
.
Mike Chevrette, Director
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